## Dear Bobby Bounds,

## **Congratulations!**

The flying site located at/near 2033 Cherokee St that you submitted on behalf of East Texas Aero Modelers has been approved as a FAA Recognized Identification Area (FRIA). This designation will satisfy the remote ID requirement for anyone flying at your club's site beginning September 16, 2023.

The email you received from the FAA DroneZone serves as your official notification. Please keep a copy of this for your records. If you did not see the email in your inbox, please check your email's spam folder. If you accidentally deleted it, please contact us at <a href="mailto:Fria@modelaircraft.org">Fria@modelaircraft.org</a> and we can resend the email. Please allow for some extra time, as we are still busy submitting applications on behalf of other clubs.

Please disregard the link at the bottom of the FAA email notification. This link will only work for the AMA team member who submitted the application on your behalf.

Your FRIA will be in effect until 08/28/2027, and AMA will request a renewal for this location when possible. In the meantime, please contact AMA at <a href="mailto:Fria@modelaircraft.org">Fria@modelaircraft.org</a> with any FRIA related questions.

Sincerely,

AMA Clubs Department